
To whom it may concern, 

Given that this government has already had the maximum time allowed for within the current law, 

to further extend at a time when restrictions are being lifted and the rest of the world is getting back 

to normal is nothing more than a power grab and a further attempt to control the people.  The 

government should not be allowed to continue to make decisions without proper democratic 

scrutiny and debate that would normally occur.  Oversight and accountability are paramount.  The 

time limit in the statute books is there for a reason - to prevent power crazy autocratic leaders from 

running their own agendas and abuse their powers.  With no extension granted this would require 

the full release of information to be debated and scrutinised which they have previously not been 

required to do so.   

Despite Scott Morrison continually declaring that there are no mandatory vaccinations in Australia, 

without the state of emergency vaccination mandates would be invalid as they are only provisionally 

approved whilst the state of emergency exists.  Despite the failings of the experimental injections 

the Queensland government and a number of virtue signalling businesses are still pushing for 

vaccine mandates which would explain their desire to continually extend the emergency powers.     

There is absolutely no valid reason to continue these state of emergency declarations and the 

draconian measures that are being put in place. 

I do not agree with the extension and ask for this bill to be revoked 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Stephen Simpson 
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